
 
From: Chris Thixton [mailto:thixton@pension-consultants.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2008 2:21 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Pension Consultants, Inc. requests to be heard at the upcoming hearing on Reasonable 
Contracts or Arrangements Under Section 408(b)(2) PCI:00071418 

Our firm submitted comments on the proposed 408(b)(2) regulation and I respectfully request the 
opportunity to be heard at the public hearing on March 31, 2008. 
 
Pension Consultants, Inc. assists plan fiduciaries with the selection and evaluation of retirement 
plan service providers.  I have personally performed research projects on service providers since 
1995.  These projects have encompassed over a billion dollars in retirement plans assets and 
thousands of plan participants. 
 
A        General comments 

1.       Practical impact of proposed regulation on plan fiduciaries 
2.       Use of disclosures described in the proposed regulation in relationship with plan fiduciary 

responsibility under ERISA Section 404(a) 
B        Specific comments 

1.       The manner in which disclosures should be provided to the plan fiduciary 
2.       Limitations on the number of documents used to provide disclosures 
3.       The need to disclose the practice of cross-selling as a conflict of interest 
4.       The impact on pricing and services when cross-selling is practiced 

 
I would request more than ten minutes to complete my comments.  However, I can limit my 
comments to ten minutes in order to comply with the time limit referenced in the supplementary 
information regarding the hearing. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  Please contact me at (417) 889-4918 if you have any 
questions. 
 
Chris Thixton  
  
Christopher R. Thixton, QPA  
Vendor Services  
Director  
Pension Consultants, Inc.  
300 S Campbell  
Springfield, MO  65806  
(417) 889-4918  
(417) 889-9962 FAX  
   
   
   
   
   
Pension Consultants, Inc. is a Registered Investment Advisor.  Securities offered through Securities Service Network, Inc. 
Member FINRA/SIPC  
This communication and any files transmitted with it are a communication from Pension Consultants, Inc. and is intended only for 
the party to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure, distribution or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have any questions regarding this 
communication, please call (417) 889-4918.  If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please promptly destroy the 
original transmission.  The communication expresses our opinion. This communication does not represent a legal interpretation, 
opinion, or other legal advice since we are not attorneys. Should you wish to rely upon this information for matters requiring a legal 
opinion, you should seek the expert advice of an attorney who is qualified to render legal opinions on such matters. 
 


